
Private 
Prayer 

At St 
Peter’s  

Guidance 
for when 
you visit 

St Peter’s is now open 
for Private Prayer on: 

 

Mondays and Fridays  

9.30am –12.30pm 

On Wednesdays  

(For those especially vulnerable. 

Please book via the Parish Office. 

01625 827625) 

2pm—4pm 

TOGETHER + BUT APART 

St Peter’s Prestbury, 

CHURCH OFFICE: 01625 827625 

Vicar: Rev Patrick Angier 01625 829288 
https://www.prestbury.churchinsight.com 

 

             St Peter’s Church Prestbury 

Further Questions:  

I would like to leave a financial 

gift, can I do this? Of course! And 

thank you. Please use the contact-

less giving machine at the back of 

church or place your gift into the 

wall safe. The steward can help you 

locate these.  

Will church be open for Services 

soon? We will be open for worship 

as soon as we can safely do so, 

please be patient with us. Updates 

will appear on the website below, in 

the Church newsletter and on      

Facebook. 

Can I talk to someone? Please 

ask a steward, call the Vicar on 

01625 829288 or Anne Stirling (our 

Pastoral Worker) on 07999 862035 

https://seeklogo.net/facebook-icon-1681.html


 

‘Then you will call upon me and come 

and pray to me, I will hear you’  
Jeremiah 29:12 

When you wish to leave 

Please leave your 

pew carefully, 

maintaining social 

distancing. Leave 

through the West 

Door, where you 

came in, using the 

‘OUT’ route. 

Please use the hand sanitiser 

once more before you leave. If 

you have any questions or 

problems, a steward will be on 

hand at all times, just ask! 

If you have a 

prayer request, 

please talk to a 

Steward and they 

will help you. 

God bless you 

as you leave. 

Once inside 

The steward will show 

you where you may sit. 

Pews are either open or 

closed. Open pews 

have a sign and closed 

ones are roped off for 

your safety. 

Will I be able to use a 

kneeler? Not at the moment, but it 

may be possible soon. Bibles and 

hymn books have also been 

removed. If you need a hymn book or 

bible for home use, please ask. 

Can I light a candle? 

No, but at the front of 

church there are Palm 

Crosses placed on the 

floor to help us 

remember those who 

have died recently. 

You might find it helpful 

to stand by the 

benches or kneel there.  

You can light a virtual candle at: 

https://www.churchofengland.org/

our-fath/light-candle 

 

When you come to pray 

Come into Church 

through the West 

door. There will be 

someone there 

from Church to let 

you know what to 

do. Please use the 

hand sanitiser pro-

vided, and then 

enter along the ‘IN’ route. The in-

side of Church might look a little 

different from what you expect, 

things have been changed to 

make your visit as safe as we can 

do.  

Do I have to wear a 

mask? No, if you 

maintain social dis-

tancing but if it 

makes you feel more 

comfortable, please 

do so.  

Will my visit be timed? Not at present, 

but please be mindful of others if there 

is a queue. 




